
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

DATE: August 8, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Receive Report Regarding Status of Upcoming Vacancies on Commissions 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council receive the report regarding the status of 

upcoming vacancies on Commissions. 

 

BACKGROUND: On December 31, 2023, there will be vacancies on the Community 

Services Commission (1 Position), Planning Commission (1 Position), Traffic Safety 

Commission (2 Positions), and Race, Equity, Diversity and Inclusion Commission (2 Positions). 

The vacancies will be advertised pursuant to previous practice through the newspaper, website, 

social media, etc. The City Council will make appointments to these positions at a public 

meeting in November 2023. The term of each appointment will be January 1, 2024 through 

December 31, 2026.  

 

The recruitment period for these positions is August 1, 2023 – September 30, 2023. Applicants 

may apply online through the City’s website at TemeculaCA.gov.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: None 

 

ATTACHMENTS: None  

https://temeculaca.gov/180/Board-Commission-Openings

